
SOLICITATION 

The PMCDD District Manager shall oversee the Solicitation Policy. 

The PMCDD has no authority to control solicitation within its District. 

If undesirable information is received in the mail box, the resident should contact the post 

office. 

If solicitors come to resident’s doors, the resident should contact the Sheriff’s department. 

It may be more desirable for the individual or master homeowner association to develop 

policies on solicitation within their areas. 

The PMCDD can post signs at the main community entrances indicating no solicitation if 

directed by the master homeowner’s association 

  

 


